
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
2 July 2015 
 
 
Lincoln Flindell 
Manager Projects 
Economic Regulation Authority 
Level 4, Albert Facey House 
3469 Wellington Street 
Perth WA 6000 
 
publicsubmissions@erawa.com.au 
 
RE: Application for the exemption from certain requirements of the Technical Rules 
submitted by Western Power – Wagin Substation 
 
 
Dear Mr. Flindell, 
 
 
Perth Energy supports Western Power’s application for the exemption from the Technical Rules 
for this project. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Geoff Gaston 
GM Commercial 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 




